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Bunnings Transaction Settles

Investore Property Limited (‘Investore’) is pleased to announce that further to its announcement on

8 February 2018, advising the market that shareholder approval has been granted for the purchase of three
Bunnings properties at Hamilton, Rotorua and Palmerston North for $78.5 million from Stride Property Limited,
this transaction has now settled effective today.

End

For further information please contact:

Mike Allen, Chairman, Investore Property Limited
Mobile: 021 606 134 - Email: mike.allen@investoreproperty.co.nz

Philip Littlewood, Chief Executive Officer, Stride Investment Management Limited as manager of Investore
DDI: 09 913 1122 - Mobile: 021 230 3026 - Email: philip.littlewood@strideproperty.co.nz

Jennifer Whooley, Chief Financial Officer, Stride Investment Management Limited as manager of Investore
DDI: 09 913 1150 - Mobile: 021 536 406 - Email: jennifer.whooley@strideproperty.co.nz

Louise Hill, General Manager Corporate Services, Stride Investment Management Limited as manager of Investore
DDI: 09 976 0352 - Mobile: 0275 580 033- Email: louise.hill@strideproperty.co.nz
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